
 
 
 

 
 

 

Attention:   Edgebrooke Village II HOA Owners 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Things to Take Note Of: 
 

 If you have already submitted the years payments, 
please keep in mind the shortage.  

 If you have dues submitted by auto-pay with your 
bank, remember to make necessary changes 
reflecting the new amount. 

 Payments can be made via USPS (snail mail), our 
HOA Drop Box located in the subdivision on 
Courtney Drive across from the swimming pool, or 
Auto Bank Draft Pay. This is set up directly with 
your Banking Institution.   

 Please continue to write your lot number, on your 
check or your name and lot number on money 
orders.  

 Remit slips are available by request only, we are 
no longer mailing coupon books.  

 
 
 

Voted and approved unanimously by the EVII HOA Board of 
Directors during the Annual Meeting, 2/22/2025. 

 


